
I am a small business owner that operates the largest bike parking facility in North America located by the aerial tram in South 
Waterfront. Our bike parking area is outside 100 feet or so away from the freeway. Many of our users and employees commute 
along the esplande next to I-5. Regulating diesel would allow my employees to work in a healthier environment and my customers to 
ride their bikes to us without health risks. Thanks! 


